
November 29, 2018 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Att: Teralyn Thompson, 

 

 

 My name is Juan Guerrero-Flores and I am from Reno, NV, and I will like to set up a 
date for an appeal to hopefully change the Nevada Real Estate Division’s decision for denying 
my license. I am asking the Division to please consider the fact that I worked hard to pass the 
exam, and I’m disheartened at the fact that my original request was denied. I’m optimistic and I 
believe this will not be a definitive decision. I’m aware that the Division has all the right and 
power to decide whom they grant licenses to and whose requests are refused; and I will simplify 
that if the Division feels that I was dishonest on my application, I want to apologize now. I swear 
I had no intent to defraud the Division’s decision in any way. I righteously want to be licensed 
and I wouldn’t want to jeopardize my opportunity at all. I fear the Division has reviewed my 
application once before in the past, and I sense they have failed to notice the necessity that I 
carry. I unmistakably want this, and I’m willing to show once and for all, that I deserve to 
actualize my skills, and I, consequently be licensed. Being a licensed agent is something that I 
always wanted and I consider real estate a gateway to my prosperity, happiness, and my future. 
This is my life-long goal and I’m willing to do anything to be licensed. I appreciate the time you 
have taken for me and I sincerely thank you.   

 

 

With Great Regards, 

Juan Guerrero-Flores 






































































